
(316) 691-9500
P.O. Box 783188 Fax (316) 691-9550  8100 E. 22nd St. N., Bldg. 700 
Wichita, Kansas 67278-3188 pfiorini@ritchie-exp.com Wichita, Kansas 67226-2328 

August 14th, 2019 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Suite 220 
Wichita, KS  67202-1513 

RE:  Hutton #2  
335’ FSL & 1450’ FWL 
Sec. 6-14S-27W 
Gove County 
15-063-22316-0000
Withdraw Application to the Surface Pit Closure of Time Requirement.

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Hutton #2 drilling pits were backfilled on August 6, 2019.  Since it is no longer needed, 
Ritchie Exploration, Inc. would like to withdraw the application for an exception to K.A.R.82-3-
602, that would allow the extension of additional time to backfill drilling pits.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 316-691-9518.  Thank you for your time 
in this matter.   

Sincerely, 

Peter J. Fiorini 
Production Manager/Geologist 

2019-08-14 14:40:53
Kansas Corporation Commission
/s/ Lynn M. Retz
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